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Pine Lake  

Association 

Board 
 

President 

Scott Cook 

president@pinklk.org 

664-5098 

 

Vice-President 

Won‘t YOU 

Volunteer? 

 

 

Secretary 

Don Haneckow 

secretary@pinelk.org 

664-6677 

 

Treasurer 

Kathy Yarworth 

treasurer@pinelk.org 

978-8067 

 

Sergeant-at-Arms 

Ed Kornetti 

sergeant-at-arms@pinelk.org 

664-4830 

Message from the President 

Dear Neighbors 

  

Another summer has come and gone. It was a successful sum-

mer a good summer. The fireworks show has gained rave re-

views as the best ever, The Turtle races were a smashing suc-

cess. The Pig Roast for the Fire Fighters had a good turn out 

and raised more money than the year before. The last Hallow-

een party had the kids smiling with glee. A winter festival that 

was put on by Cindy Hook and got the lake out on a bitter 

cold day to enjoy the cold and snow. Garage sale had the best 

turn out and participation in years 

  

 From a distance it looks great and from a distance it is. It‘s 

kind of like that 20 foot rule with cars. The truth is we are los-

ing ground after a good up turn my first year, we are down in 

membership, down in volunteers, and down in donations.  

 At this point we are no where near having the funds to put on 

the same fireworks show we had this year, and the buoy fund 

is depleted.  

  

 I ask all of you my neighbors to step up, become part of your 

community, and be part of the Pine Lake Association. You can 

join at the website pinelk.org or pinelk.com. You can make 

donations at the same site using your credit card, or you can 

print out and mail. I would be pleased to come personally to 

your home to shake your hand, give you a smile, and say 

thank you. 

  

With deepest Sincerity  

Scott Cook 

President of the Pine Lake Association.  

mailto:vice-president@pinelk.org?subject=Pine%20Lake%20organization%20Website%20contact
mailto:secretary@pinelk.org?subject=Pine%20Lake%20Organization%20Website%20contact
mailto:treasurer@pinelk.org?subject=Pine%20Lake%20Organization%20Website%20contact
mailto:sergeantatarms@pinelk.org?subject=Pine%20Lake%20Organization%20Website%20contact


Be A Good Steward 
Appreciate our Pine Lake  

and help it and its events  

continue. Give a bit of time and 
effort by contacting 

anyone listed below or a  

Board Member … and  
Be A Good Steward! 

Thank You! 

Point / Event Directors 

 

4th of July Coordinator 

OPEN - Volunteer Needed! 
july4th.coordinator 

 

4th of July Turtle Race Coordi-
nator 

Nancy Gibson 

turtlerace.coordinator@pinelk.
org 

 

Fireworks Lottery Coordina-
tors 

Chris Harper, Katie Seibert 

fireworkslottery@pinelk.org 
 

Garage Sale Coordinator 
Kathie Yarworth 

garagesale@pinelk.org 

 
Beech Island 

Ross F. Stancati 

beechisland@pinelk.org 
 

Boniface Point 

Elaine Kornetti, 664-4830 
director11@pinelk.org 

 

Breezy Point 
Don Haneckow, 664-6677 

breezypoint@pinelk.org 

 
Cedar 

Sara Hibma, 303-9292 

director10@pinelk.org 
 

Center 

OPEN - Volunteer Needed! 
director8@pinelk.org 

 

Ford's Point 
Chris Harper, 664-6059 

director3@pinelk.org 

 
Handy Lane 

David Briggs, 664-4997 
director7@pinelk.org 

 

 
Handy Lane 

Carol Nemeth, 616-970-2939 

director9@pinelk.org 
 

Islandview 

Cindy Hook,  
Jaci Dalke, 664-6888 

director12@pinelk.org 

 
Long Point 

Dave Riegel, 664-3622 

director1@pinelk.org 
 

Long Point 

John Block, 664-5378 
director13@pinelk.org 

 

Merlau 
OPEN - Volunteer Needed! 

Merlau director 

 
Oakridge 

OPEN - Volunteer Needed! 

Oakridge director 
 

Pine Shores / Pinnacle 
OPEN - Volunteer Needed! 

director15@pinelk.org 

 
Pine Lake Rd 

Phil Dunlop, 664-4495 

No E-mail 
 

South Dr 

OPEN, Volunteer Needed! 
director2@pinelk.org 

 

Southgate Dr 
Deb Newhouse, 269-569-2095 

director17@pinelk.org 

 
Sunset Circle 

Dawn Ogden, 664-4992 

sunsetcircle@pinelk.org 
 

Sunset Point 

Eileen Buckley, 664-4002 
director4@pinelk.org 

 

Sycamore Pt 
OPEN - Volunteer Needed! 

director18@pinelk.org 

 
Newsletter 

Peggy Warnez, 664-4781 
newsletter@pinelk.org 
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Cell: 269-217-7409    

Office: 888-631-3200 

Cindi specializes in … 

Estate Property Sales * Lake Property Sales 

Condo Sales * Residential Sales 

Vacant Land Sales * Commercial Property 

Lake Property is My Specialty 

Cindi Cooper, CRB, CRS, GRI 

Associate Broker 

302 S. Main, Plainwell, MI 49080 
 

38 years of real estate experience 

Join us! An Invitation from the “Prez” 

  I would love to get a group of us together and plan a caroling night for 

Friday, December 23 rd . Having walked every inch of this lake when I ran to be 

your President I know it is not possible to go door to door, but I am thinking of a 

few points on the lake where neighbors could gather and come out and share 

some of the joys of the season and join in the caroling would be a wonderful 

experience for all. You don’t need to have a great voice just the desire to spread 

the joy of the holiday. My vision is to have a tractor pulling a wagon decorated 

for the holidays, with 20 or so carolers to a couple points around the lake. The 

neighbors in each area would come out with family and friends to be part of the 

caroling. Santa would be there for the kids, grand kids, and those young at heart. 

The PLA would offer hot chocolate and coffee. Maybe we would have a few musi-

cians who would take part.  

  I can close my eyes and see this as if it were happening; I can feel the 

warmth, and neighbors coming together. We must continue to try and find ways 

to bring us all together and the best time of the year to help build those feelings 

is the Christmas season. If we can agree that this is a worthy effort I promise it 

will be my last dream if it does not prove successful. It is a wonderful life!  

 Email at president@pinelk.org, or go to website pinelk.org for many more 

details. Let’s do it! 
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 At the October 12, 2011, meeting of the Prairieville Township 

Board, Pine Lake Association President Scott Cook, presented a 

check for over $1400.00 dollars to the Prairieville Township Pine 

Lake Fire Department to use toward the purchase of safety equip-

ment to enhance the well being of our community.  This money 

along with other money donated will be used to help purchase a 

Thermal Imaging Camera. 

 A Thermal Imaging Camera is a device that can be used to lo-

cate victims in limited sight conditions such as heavy smoke, fog, 

or other conditions with the absence of light.  They are further 

used to detect ―hot spots‖ or places that are still burning after a 

structure fire is thought to be put out, and they can be used to find 

overheated motors, wires or ballast resisters before they cause a 

fire.    I think we have all experienced the dread of smelling 

―something hot‖ and then went on to search our house for hours 

trying to find the source.  This device will be available to help us 

find that hot spot. 

At the Prairieville Township Board meeting in 

October, PLA President Scott Cook presenting 

Acting Pine Lake Fire Chief Bob Pence a check 

for $1400. To be used to buy safety equipment for 

our community.  

Township Supervisor Jim Stoneburner thanking 

President Scott Cook and the PLA for their gener-

ous donation to enhance the safety of our commu-

nity. 

 

Pine Lake  

Association Gives 

Donation to  

Pine Lake Fire  

Department 

 Yards raked, buoys in, docks in, boats in, block 

parties, point parties, garage sale, rafting off, fire-

works, BBQ‘s, turtle races, fishing tournaments, 

swimming lessons, music, pig roast, boats out, docks 

out, leaves falling ... 

 Wow! Did we have fun? 

 Please support the Pine Lake Association by be-

coming a member or by continuing to be a member.   

Contribute to our various special projects like the fire-

works, and offer to join us in our many fun projects. 

  We are going to try something different this com-

ing year. We are going to send out invoices in January 

to all of the lake residents asking for a membership 

pledge and a recommended fireworks donation. 

 We hope that by doing this we will stimulate a lar-

ger membership in the Association and that we can get 

sufficient funding to match last year‘s fine fireworks 

display.  There are around 600 homes on the lake,  if 

each one of these residences donated $20.00 to the 

fireworks fund, just imagine what a display we could 

have. 

‗Nuf said,  

Hope you enjoyed the Summer. 

 

From the Secretary 



Page 4 October, 2011 — www.pinelk.org   

Trick or Treat 
 

The annual Pine Lake Association Halloween costume party will be 

on October 29 at the Pine Lake Fire Station on Lindsey Rd.  It will 

be from 1:00PM until 3:00PM.  There will be a spook maze, games, 

arts and crafty stuff, snacks, and treats for the kiddies.  Parents in 

costumes are very cool too.  Plan on attending. 

 

If you would like to help out with  

decorating, donating, serving or scaring  

call Jorene Morrow  

at  

(269) 760-5871 

 
Pine Lake 

Storage 

  

For Boats, Minis & RVs 

  
Steve & Heather Stampfler 

Mailing: 10777 Ford Rd., Plainwell, MI 49080 
  

Located at:  

11369 Doster Rd. 

Plainwell, MI 49080 

  

269-664-4630 

Pine Lake Fun Facts! 
 

Rick Richmond, who is a retired school teacher from Cooper 

Elementary, has been doing the following survey for at least the 

past 15 years.  He and his wife Jackie, have a cottage on lake one. 

 

He found the following population on our lake. 

  

Pontoons   408 

IB/OB Power Boats   158 

Personal Water Crafts (PWC)   105 

Paddle Boats     152 

Kayak/SailBoats/Row Boats     280  (includes 15 sail boats) 

Swim Rafts     118 

  

He counted them whether they were in the water, or on shore… 
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Body Choice 

MASSAGE THERAPY 
 

Initial One hour session  -  $35.00 
Standard One hour session  - $55.00 

 

Over 15 years experience 
Specializing in 

Relaxation, Deep Tissue 

PNF, Myofascial Release 

 

Susan Nelson, Massage Therapist 
 

By appointment only 

 

616-893-6102 
 

12300 4 Mile 
 

Located south side of Pine Lake 

On 4 Mile Road 

Williams-Gores 

Funeral Home 
 

133 E. Orchard Street 

Delton, MI 49046 

269-623-5461 

 

 

John F. Gores 

Kari Hurlbut 

Licensed Funeral Directors 

 
 

 

Please visit our website 

www.williams-goresfuneral.com 

 

 

 

We invite you to compare our 

facilities, services and prices. 



Page 6  October, 2011 — www.pinelk.org     

 Boat Cleaning & 

Power Washing 
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Ribs vs. Ribs vs. Ribs 
We got talking the other day about rib recipes to use during the summer 

and needless to say many ideas came out of the discussion.  Here are 

three BBQ Ribs recipes that really look good.  Go ahead and try them 

and let us know what you think.  Enter a comment on the ribs by posting 

to the Pine Lake Association Secretaries page secretary@pinelk.org or 

by going to the Pine Lake Association Facebook Group page Pine Lake 

Association or http://www.facebook.com/home.php?

sk=group_103027626401730     

Rib I   “Simple and Quick” 

Boil your ribs in apple juice-then cover them with your favorite barbeque sauce 

and finish them in the oven.  They come out super tender and great tasting.  

Rib II “Little Bit More Commitment”  

Sauce:  in a dish of sufficient size pour the contents of a store brand 

BBQ sauce, (prefer Original Open Pit, cheap and tangy) 

Add the zest of one orange and juice of one orange (two if big 

bottle of sauce) 

Add ½ - 1 cup of brown sugar (more for bigger bottle) 

Add garlic and onion seasoning to taste  

Mix well until sugar dissolves 

Boil, Broil or Grill your ribs  

Turn your heat down low, paint the ribs with the sauce, turning and 

painting until the ribs get a candy glaze.  

Rib III  “Now We’re Getting Serious” 

Ingredients  

    • 2 lbs. spare ribs              • 1 clove garlic, crushed  

    • 1 8 oz. can tomato sauce    • 2/3 C. ketchup  

    • 1/2 C. vinegar        • 1 C. pineapple juice  

    • 1/3 C. brown sugar        • 1 tsp. dry mustard  

    • 2 Tbs. Worcestershire    • Thinly sliced onion and lemon  

Directions: Broil all  sides of ribs, drain. Combine garlic, tomato sauce, 

ketchup, vinegar, pineapple  juice, brown sugar, mustard and Worcester-

shire in a saucepan and bring to a  boil. Pour over ribs, either in crock-

pot or roasting pan. Put lemon and onion slices on ribs. Bake uncovered 

325 degrees for 1 1/2 hours. Spoon sauce over meat occasionally.  

―Huhm!‖ Wonder what happens if we took the prep from I, the sauce 

from II and added the spice and pineapple from III?   Let us know. If you 

have a recipe that you would like to share in future newsletters send it to 

the secretaries.  Summer drink recipes, non-alcoholic and those with a 

kick are invited too. Enjoy. 

Notes from the Prairieville Police 

Department—Sgt. William Thompson 
Hope you all had a fun and safe summer at Pine Lake. 

 The Prairieville Township Police Department offers a 

vacation check service for your property when you are gone.  

If you go out of town for several days or even those of you 

that are gone for long periods of time during the non-summer 

months, we will check your property for you.  We will try to 

stop by and check your property daily while you are gone.  

(Frequency of inspections may vary, depending on calls for 

service.) 

 To have this service performed while you are away, come 

to the Police Department or the Township Hall, at 10115 S. 

Norris Rd., and ask for a vacation check request form.  Fill 

out the form which will give us contact information and your 

anticipated return date, and we will check on your property. 

 ―Meth‖  Unfortunately the illegal use of Methamphetamine 

is still prevalent in southwest Michigan.  The common method 

used to make this illegal drug, is very dangerous and causes haz-

ardous waste materials to be discarded in and around the country-

side.  The most often seen remnants of these ―cook‖ operations 

are 2 liter pop bottles with a hose sticking out of it.  There may 

also be various cans or bottle of common household products 

lying around near the bottle. 

 If you see what you think is a meth dump or suspect an ac-

tive cook is being done, contact the police by calling Central 

Dispatch (269-948-4800).  Do not handle these materials your-

self. 

 As always, if you have an emergency, dial 911.   If you 

have non-emergency matters that you need to have a police 

officer respond to, call (269) 948-4800.  If you would like to 

talk to a Prairieville Officer you may call 623-2691and either 

talk to the duty officer or leave a message and they will return 

you call.  Oh Ya!  One more thing……Take your keys our 

of your vehicles when you‘re not using them even in your 

garage.  The last stolen vehicle we had was a crime of oppor-

tunity.  The person that stole the car noticed that the keys 

were in it and said ― why not?‖ 

2011 Pig Roast Recap! 

 When you are organizing a large community event with fresh food 

prep, entertainment, advertising weeks in advance, and dozens of volun-

teers jockeying personal schedules.....a last minute rain date change is 

out of the question. So as I stood at the Pine Lake Recreation Center at 

2:30 Saturday....with the Roast scheduled to begin at 4:00 and not a soul 

around....pouring rain.....and no electric power in the entire area.....it 

seemed pretty hopeless. 

 But at 3:10, the faithful all descended at once and the band started 

setting up and entertaining the volunteers as the firefighters set up tables 

and chairs, two roasters arrived with two 180 lb succulent pigs aboard... 

masterfully prepared by Scott Cook and family, an army of corn shuck-

ers went to task, servers started organizing the food distribution 

line....and I continued worrying if anyone would actually show up to eat. 

To further complicate matters, we couldn‘t do anything without wa-

ter.....so a gallant crew went in search of the somewhere in the commu-

nity that actually had a working pump. 

 Lo and behold, diners began to show on queue, and since we had 

nothing ready...graciously joined the volunteers to continue preparation. 

By 5:00 (an hour late) our water bearers had located a source...the corn 

was boiled....pig pulled....lemonade was flowing as everyone dug in to a 

wonderful meal. 

 In the final analysis, even though by my count we only served about 

130 people vs. roughly 300 last year, we raised $1,402.00 for our brave 

volunteer firefighters and first responders.  Yep, more donations from 

less than half the people!!!!!!    Thank-you, Thank- you, Thank-you!!!!!!  

And the comments from those who attended were very positive as they 

were last year; that this event was very enjoyable with great food, great 

fellowship, and an opportunity to meet many new and wonderful friends 

from around the lake.  And perhaps the most positive comments were in 

support of our entertainment....―Those Two Guys‖, Tim Tilbury and Lee 

Holdridge. They were fantastic!!!! 

 Thanks again to all who volunteered to make this possible....and all 

who generously contributed financially to the cause. Special thanks to 

Hardings Market of Plainwell for the donation of the wonderful sweet 

corn! I dare say it was the best this corn lover has ever experienced!  

Pine Lake Grocery and Doster Store were generous in donating ice to 

the cause. It was really appreciated. And thanks to Scott Cook the 

―Pigmiester‖ for donating the charcoal used to roast the hogs. 

 A personal thanks from me to all who served on the Pig Roast Plan-

ning Committee! 

 Want to see pictures from the Pig Roast?  Go to the Pine Lake Asso-

ciation Web site  select ―Pictures around the Lake in the left menu col-

umn and scroll to  ―Pig Roast 2011‖ 

 Respectfully, Dave Riegel, Pig Roast- Committee Chair 

mailto:secretary@pinelk.org?subject=Pine%20Lake%20Organization%20Website%20contact
http://www.facebook.com/home.php?sk=group_103027626401730
http://www.facebook.com/home.php?sk=group_103027626401730
http://www.facebook.com/home.php?sk=group_103027626401730
http://www.facebook.com/home.php?sk=group_103027626401730
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Prairieville 

Auto LLC 

  

General Auto Repair and 

Computer Diagnostics 

  

Continuing the  

excellent service 

you‘ve enjoyed  

for over 20 years 

KEVIN & GERARD BONIFACE 

  

11485 Doster Rd. 

Plainwell, MI 49080 
  

269-664-5585 
  

LOCATED: 1/8 MILE SOUTH OF 

THE PINE LAKE DINER 

DOSTER RD. & 109TH ST. 
  

Open: Monday through Friday  

8AM to 5:30PM 

 

Delton 

Plumbing 
  

Licensed & Insured 

Commercial & Residential 

  

David Baker, Master Licensed Plumber 

Lic#L94002 
  

269-623-2031 

Point your browser to 

www.pinelk.org  
or 

www.pinelk.com 

Use Your Electronic Mail Box! 

Just send your email address to:  

Don Haneckow     

secretary@pinelk.org  (664-6677) 

Convenient!  Just print what you want, refer back anytime.  

We use the BCC function (blind copy), so all email addresses 

are not shared with all recipients.  We will not share your email 

address for any purpose other than getting news and communi-

cations from PLA out to you.  We will not sell your email ad-

dress.  And remember ! Past issues of the PLA newsletter are 

available at the website: www.pinelk.org Just click on the 

Newsletters link.   

 

You’ve signed up for email delivery but you’re not getting 

your PLA Newsletter ?   

Let us know.  Changed your email address lately?  

Don’t forget to include the PLA in notifying of any changes.  

Thanks!   

mailto:secretary@pinelk.org?subject=Pine%20Lake%20Organization%20Website%20contact
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Wanted: Looking to purchase, a 25-40 horsepower, 
used 4 stroke, Yamaha, Evinrude, or Mercury motor 
for our pontoon boat. OR, We are looking for used 
Pontoon boat with working 25-40HP 4 stroke motor. 
Please e-mail me. OR, call Scott Harris @ 664-
5192.  Lori Harris, P.O. Box 555, 2774 Merlau Ave., 
Plainwell, MI 49080; 269-217-7829 Phone; 269-664-
6004 Fax; loriharrisrn@charter.net 

The Prairieville Township Pine Lake Fire Department 

The Prairieville Township Pine Lake Fire Department (PTPLFD) would like to again thank 
the good people of Pine Lake for the very generous donation that we have received from the 2011 

Pig Roast.  We had a lot of fun setting up for and helping with the event.  The weather and the 

power outage just gave us a little bit more of a challenge.   

Burn Permits:  It that time of the year when leaves are raked up and yards are tidied up.  If you 

plan on burning your yard debris without using a burn barrel please call and get a burn permit.  It 

is simple to do, just call Central Dispatch at (269) 948-4800 and advise the dispatcher that you 

need a permit.  They will check to see if burning is being allowed by the DNR and then ask a few 

questions to insure that you burning in a safe location.  By Dispatch knowing about the burn loca-

tions, they can filter calls about heavy smoke or flames that would prompt sending one or more 

fire departments to investigate 

Halloween: 

 State Fire Marshal Ronald R. Farr and the PTPLFD encourages families to take 

extra safety precautions to reduce fire risk and avoid burn injuries during Halloween 

where hidden dangers also come in disguise.   ―On Halloween there‘s a significant in-

crease in home fires and burn-related injuries ―Make sure the costumes are flame-

resistant and will not ignite easily.  When decorating inside or outside the home, do it 

safely, and have working smoke alarms.‖  

Here are some tips to avoid frightful fire hazards:  

• Buy only costumes, fabric and accessories labeled flame-resistant or flame-  

retardant made with material that won't easily ignite if exposed to heat or flame  

and will extinguish more readily.    

• Avoid baggy, billowing or oversized costumes that are dangerous around lit  

Candles or open flames.   

• Avoid masks and over-the-head costumes, which can impede vision or make  

removal difficult in the event of fire; use face paint or make-up instead.   

• Teach children to "Stop, Drop and Roll" if their clothing catches fire to smother  

spreading flames. Have them practice stopping immediately, dropping to the  

ground, covering their face with hands, and rolling over and over to put the  

flames out.   

• Use only decorative lights that have been tested and certified for safety. Check  

lights, new or old, for broken or cracked sockets, frayed or bare wires, or loose connec-

tions. Discard damaged sets.   

• Don’t overload electrical outlets or extension cords with holiday lighting or special 

effects.     

• Make sure to have working smoke alarms in the home and  set up a home fire escape route.   

• Remember to keep exits clear of decorations, ensuring nothing blocks escape routes.    

Test Your Alarm for Life!  

Daylight saving time ends in November. The PTPLFD would like to remind you to  

test your smoke alarm batteries when you change your clocks. Smoke alarm batteries 

should be changed at least once a year. Your smoke alarm has the power to save your 

life. Or does it? If you haven't tested your smoke alarm lately, it may not be working. 

And that's a risk you can't afford to take. Working smoke alarms give you early warning 

of a fire, providing extra time to escape safely. But they can't do their job if you haven't 

done yours – monthly testing to make sure they're working. Test all the smoke alarms in 

your home. For the life of the alarm and for the lives of your loved ones.  

Diane’s Pine Lake Diner 
269-685-1174 

938 Doster Rd. 

       Plainwell, MI 49080 

Hours:  

Mon.-Fri. 6AM—7PM 

Sat. 7AM-1PM; Sun. 8AM-Noon 

Friday Night Steak  

Dinner … 8 oz. steak,  

potato, tossed salad & roll       

$8.95 

Buoy oh Buoy! 

 Super Thanks!  to Ed, Scott, Greg, and 

Don for braving the elements on September 

10, to pull the buoys from the lake.  Actually 

the weather and the day was wonderful, 

buoys came out with a minimal amount of 

damage or injury. 

 Several of the buoys will have to be re-

placed, just too beat up to fix.  Ed will look at 

them over the winter and get an estimate to 

the Board.   We did have to have some me-

chanical work done on our steering and the 

motor, but Pine Lake Boat and Motor helped 

us out and the boat is in pretty good shape.  

We are still considering putting some type of 

jib crane or lifting device on the ‗toon to 

relieve the stress to the backs of the crewmen 

or women. 

 Buoy placement:  There are no specified 

locations for the buoys to be put out in the spring.  

We place them hoping that the lake level with 

either rise or fall as we anticipate going into the 

summer.  That does not always happen and we do 

go out and make adjustments.   Occasionally a 

buoy will break loose or be maliciously moved.  If 

you see the buoys are obviously out of place, let us 

know and we will try to get them back in align-

ment. 

  We as boat operators have the ultimate 

responsibility to assess the depth of the lake 

and the condition of the bottom when deter-

mining where to motor at what speeds.   Trim 

up and slow down if there is any question. 

 We will post the buoy drop date in the 

spring newsletter and on the web pages. 

Have a great autumn and winter and we will 

see ya back on the lake next spring. 

javascript:parent.wgMail.openComposeWindow('loriharrisrn@charter.net')
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Countryside Auto 

Service & Repair 

Honest, Dependable 

Mechanics  

at Your Service! 

10224 S. Norris Road, Delton, MI 49046 

(Located in Prairieville) 

Owners: 

Kevin, David & Sparky 

Types of Service We Offer: 

BRAKES      EXHAUST      OIL CHANGES      SHOCKS & STRUTS 

FRONT END SUSPENSION      TIRE BALANCING & MOUNTING 

COMPUTERIZED ENGINE DIAGNOSTICS 

ENGINE & TRANSMISSION SERVICE AND REPLACEMENT 
 

HOURS: Monday thru Friday 8:30 to 5:30, Saturday by appointment only. 

Phone: 269 

623-5161 

Conveniently located on 

Doster Road 

 

Hair Cuts, High-Low Lights, Color, 

Perms, Manicures, Up-Do's 

 

Hours are Mon-Fri 10am-7pm  

Sat. 10am-4pm 

 

Expected Opening Date  

November 1st, 2011  
 

269-685-6655 



WE’RE ON THE WEB: 

WWW.PINELK.ORG 
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Membership: June 1st to June 1st (membership year).  

Dues accepted at any time, however not pro-rated.  

Must be paid in order to vote; 2 votes per household. 

 

Name: ___________________________________________________________ 

 

Lake Address:  ____________________________________________________ 

 

City, State, Zip: ___________________________________________________ 

 

Mailing Address (if different than Lake Address): 

_________________________________________________________________ 

 

City, State, Zip: ___________________________________________________ 

 

E-mail Address: ___________________________________________________ 

 

______ YES, please use my e-mail address to deliver PLA newsletter as a PDF  

             (otherwise it will be delivered snail mail) 

 

Phone: _________________________   Cell: ___________________________ 

 

Lake Phone: _____________________   Business Phone: 

________________ 

 

Residential Status: ______ Year Round            ______ Seasonal 

 

First Year On Pine Lake: _________________________ 

 

______ YES, I would like to contacted regarding volunteer opportu-

nities with the PLA! 

 

Qty. Description       Amount 
 

_____ June 1st—June 1st PLA Membership Dues (1 year)    $ 25.00 

 

______ Buoy Fund Donation   ____________ 

 

______ Fireworks Donation   ____________ 

 

______ Misc. Contribution   ____________ 
 

   TOTAL  ____________ 

Payable to: PLA, send to: P.O. Box 3, Plainwell, MI 49080-0003 

 

Your Comments / Suggestions: 

_____________________________________________________________ 

 
_____________________________________________________________ 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -   

Tear Off below to keep for your records! 

 

Date Paid: __________________________   Check #: ________________   

 

To: Pine Lake Association Year 20 _______________ 

NOTICE - all dues 

received after the 

April 21, 2011 meet-

ing will be applied to 

the 2011-12  

membership year. 

Pine Lake Association 

P.O. Box 3 

Plainwell, MI 49080 

www.pinelk.org 

Contact PLA Board Members 

Email: pla-board@pinelk.org 

Pine Lake Association 

P.O. Box 3 

Plainwell, MI 49080-0003 


